
Children's Liturgy
Could any child who has been attending
the Children's Liturgy and who didn't get
the child/parent questionnaire on Palm
Sunday please make sure you collect them
today. We would request that you return
these by next weekend at the latest so that decisions can be
made about the way to proceed with the Children's Liturgy.

More volunteer leaders and helpers are always welcome.

There will be a meeting of Leaders and volunteers and
anyone else who is interested on Wednesday 22nd April
in the Crying Chapel at 7.30pm.
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PRAYER FOCUS

May we look forward with hope to our resurrection.
In what areas of life do you need a greater sense of hope?

Think of some missionary group that brings hope and faith
to others. How could you help them this week?

Bethany Bereavement Support
There will be a meeting of the Bethany
Support Group this Wednesday 22nd

April at 7.30pm in the Sacristy.

CEMETERY SUNDAY 2015
Commemoration of the Faithful Departed 

& Blessing of Graves
will take place this year on

Sunday 14th June at 3.00pm.

Masses during the Week
Monday: No Morning Mass; Tuesday - Thursday: 9.00am

Friday: 7.30pm; Saturday: 10.00am & 7.30pm
Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am

Sunday 9am: Anniversary Mass for Patsy Darragh, RIP
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Our Advocate with the Father
Jesus said: “You are witnesses of all I have said.”
Over the past few years we have become very aware of
the human frailty of the Church, often to the point of
keeping our heads down and hoping that it will all go
away. And we have good reasons for being ashamed
and afraid and even at times resentful. But we also
have a great responsibility to witness boldly to Jesus
who has risen from the dead and is alive in us and in
his Church. We do this, not so much by preaching, as
by how we live our lives in joy and hope and love. Our
families, our community and our society badly need the
witness of people who are happy, content, forgiving,
thoughtful, prayerful, caring. If we work at it together
we can make a difference. That’s our call this week as
husbands and wives, parents and children, and as a
community of faith. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.
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Campa Chormaic 2015
Irish language & games summer camps. Campa 1: St.
Colm's High School, Ballinascreen Monday- Friday, 6 - 10th
July, Y8-Y12. Campa 2: An Abhainn Bheag (Owenbeg),
Monday - Friday, 3rd - 7th August, P5-P7. £45 includes
jersey, 10am-4pm. Application forms by Friday 1st May.
Tel: 078 34049305/079 55619378 or visit:
www.campachormaic.com. 

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil:7.30pm
Morning:
9.00am & 11am

Holydays:
Vigil: 7.30pm
During the day:
9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.30am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am
First Fridays:
7.30pm
CONFESSIONS:

Saturdays:
After Vigil Mass 

Eves of First
Fridays &
Holydays:

After evening
Mass

TELEPHONE NOS: 

Fr Oliver Crilly:
2582 1190
Parish Office:
2582 1190
St. Mary’s PS:
2582 1066
St. Mary’s
College:
2582 1370

St Oliver Plunketts GAC & St Columba's CC
Greenlough present: "Greenlough's Got Talent"
November 7th 2015. Anyone looking to partake in this
please contact Charlene Downey 07813631876 , Eilish
Henry 07816312774, Paula Birt 07709490062 or Bronagh
Moore 07967086802. Note: Closing date - 28/08/2015.

Lotto Results 13/4: No's - 23, 24, 3, 25 - No winner. 
£25: Mary Marron c/o Clady Meats & Peter Tohill,

Beechland Drive. Jackpot next week - £4650.
Club lotto is now also available to play online. Log onto
www.clublottery.com & click on 'Greenlough' to play.

U/14 National Camogie Féile 
Geraldines Camogie Club are hosting a Camogie team from
the South of Ireland in the National Féile Competition  from
19th - 21st June. To allay the significant costs involved they
are holding a 'Big Breakfast' on Sunday 26th April in The
Wild Duck's 'Riverside Suite' from 9am to 12 noon.

The Derry Diocesan Youth Choir rehearses every Sunday
from 3:30pm - 5:00pm. Rehearsals take place in the St.
Joseph's room of St. Eugene's Cathedral, Derry. The
youth choir is open to those aged between
12 and 18, and to those who sing and/or
play an instrument. If you would like more
information, contact Naoimh Moore,
Diocesan Youth Ministry Co-ordinator, on 07714882955.

Collections - Sunday 12th April: £1072.95. B/Fund:
£518.00. Thanks for your generosity.

Lough Derg Pilgrimage Season opens Saturday 2nd May
with One Day Retreats which continue on 3, 4, 9, 10, 12,
16, 17, 19, 23, 24, 25 May. Advance booking essential. 
The Three Day Pilgrimage season begins on Friday 29th

May. You can begin the Three Day Pilgrimage any day
between 29th May and 13th August. Pre-booking not

required. Tel Lough Derg 00 353 71 9861518 or email
info@loughderg.org

Website: www.greenlough.com

In Thanksgiving for Religious Life
In this Year of Consecrated Life, on Sunday 26 April at
4.30pm in Saint Eugene's Cathedral, Derry, there will be
a special Evening Prayer to open a Flower Festival in
thanksgiving for the contribution of religious women and
men in this diocese. This is an opportunity to show the
support of the diocese to those in religious life. All are very
welcome to attend, especially those who have relatives who
are in religious congregations and orders.

POST 16 INFORMATION AFTERNOON
St. Mary's College Clady will host the school's annual
Sixth Form Information Afternoon on Tuesday, 21st

April from 3.45 pm to 5.00 pm. Prospective Sixth Formers
and their parents are warmly invited to visit the school to

meet Sixth Form Staff and current students.

Thank You for supporting our Coffee morning
Ciara McPeake, Denise McIlvar, Ciara Tohill and Rosie
Finlay send a big word of thanks to everyone who came,
donated and supported their Coffee morning on Easter

Sunday. They raised in total at the coffee morning £1604.

Annual Day of Prayer for Marriage 
& Family Life will take place at Knock Shrine next

Saturday 25th April. Everyone Welcome.
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